
Dear Zahra Ghoncheh,

 

The EADMFR likes to inform you that your submission titled

 

An Investigation of Relative Signal Intensity of MR Images in Retrodiscal Tissue and 
Lateral Pterygoid Muscle in Patients with Temporomandibular Joint

 

was accepted by the Scientific Committee of the 14th ECDMFR in Cluj, Romania as 
poster presentation.

 

Please be sure to register for the congress prior to the 1st of May to benefit from early bird 
registration fee.

 

On behalf of the local OC of the 14th ECDMFR

Dirk Schulze, 16.03.2014
EADMFR Secretary


